April 26, 2007

Dear members of the curriculum committee,

Please find attached a proposal for three new minors in communication. The minors were designed by the undergraduate committee with input from faculty, students, and our undergraduate advisors. I am very enthusiastic about these new offerings, which could be of benefit to a number of non-majors who are interested in the field of communication.

The proposed minors are intended to provide students from other units an opportunity to obtain a specialized minor in one of three areas of communication study:
· Communication Technology

· Organizational Communication

· Media and Society
I hope you would approve these proposals.

Sincerely,

Dr. Carroll J. Glynn

Director, School of Communication
